Cyndie Martel

From: Sent: Christa Johnson - Town Manager Monday, October 7, 2024 12:46 PM Roberta Feliciano; Cyndie Martel

To: Subject:

FW: [EXTERNAL] Pickleball in Ross

For the record

Christa Johnson Town Manager, Town of Ross PO Box 320 Ross, CA 94957-0320 415-453-1453 x107 cjohnson@townofross.org

From: Julie McMillan < juliemcmillan@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024 11:56 AM

To: Christa Johnson - Town Manager <cjohnson@townofross.org>

Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Pickleball in Ross

Please excuse typos --Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Katie Kern < katiedk@gmail.com > Date: October 7, 2024 at 11:49:17 AM PDT

To: Julie McMillan < juliemcmillan@comcast.net>

Subject: Pickleball in Ross

Hi Julie!

I hope you are doing well!

I am a Ross resident and am in favor of pickleball in Ross.

I live on Bridge Road and my direct neighbor has a tennis court and plays pickleball on it all the time. It is not a noise problem for me at all. I am happy people are out having fun, keeping in shape and enjoying each other.

Please do not vote to ban pickleball in Ross.

Sincerely, Katie Kern 59 Bridge Road Ross, CA 94957